
From: Rachel Clemo  
Sent: 19 February 2022 13:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Hello  
 
I am writing to complain about the proposed removal of 2 plane trees at 8 
Doughty Street.  
 
Please refuse the permission. Please work towards preserving these beautiful 
trees.  
 
Rachel  
 
Resident  
 
 
--  

Rachel Clemo  
 
 


